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Thursday 12th October  

Choir fest 2023  
  

Dear parents,   
 
I am delighted to tell you that I have secured a place for us at this years ‘choir fest’ which will take place at 
Truro Cathedral on Wednesday 15th November 2023.   
 
This year, we'll be delighting in the abridged version of 'Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat' by 
Tim Rice and Andrew Lloyd Webber and parents will be able to purchase tickets to watch.  
 
The arrangements for the day are as follows:   
9am – leave school on minibus  
10am – rehearsals in TRURO CATHEDRAL. (packed lunch needed)   
12:30 pm – Performance (ticket information to follow)  
1:30 pm – Performance ends (students may leave with parents.)   
1:45 pm – Remaining students return to school with Mrs Garrett on minibus.   
3:15 pm – Remaining students collected from school as normal.   
 
The cost for the trip will be £7.50.   
  
If your child would like to take part in this fantastic musical opportunity they must commit to attending 
rehearsals with Mrs Garrett EVERY THURSDAY and FRIDAY LUNCHTIME (12:40pm – 1:00pm) until the 15th of 
NOVEMBER.   
  
There are only 15 spaces available for this, which will be assigned on a first come first serve basis. Please 
note that this trip is for KS2 children only. Please confirm your child’s attendance by paying the fee on Parent 
Pay. Please ensure your child has a packed lunch.  
  
Many thanks,   
  
 
Mrs Garrett  
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